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From: michael dulin 

Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2014 5:52 AM 
To: Matthew Hess 
Subject: FW: Maryland MGM Bill 

 
> From: jamie.raskin@senate.state.md.us 

> Date: Mon, 13 Jan 2014 10:37:14 -0500 

> Subject: Re: Maryland MGM Bill 

> To:  

>  

> Dear Michael: Thank you so much for your thoughtful and passionate 

> letter and for sharing your extensive research. I appreciate your 

> thinking of me as a potential sponsor for your legislation but, 

> unfortunately, I already have a full legislative agenda (more than 30 

> bills!) for this session on top of my duties as Majority Whip and 

> Chair of the Montgomery delegation, so I am unable to take on any more 

> big bills. This legislation is also not in my committee, so you might 

> want to seek a sponsor who is on Education, Health and Environmental 

> Affairs. Thanks again for writing and for thinking of me, and if I 

> can be of assistance in the future, please let me know. 

> All best wishes, Jamie 




